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The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services COVID-19 website  has 
been updated with Medicaid specific information for providers.  
 
A number of new resources have been posted to the website including a document 
that highlights Behavioral Health Guidance for Clinicians Diagnosing COVID-19. 
This is particularly relevant for the MI Health Link program.  
 

https://www.michigan.gov/coronavirus/0,9753,7-406-98178_98156---,00.html
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.michigan.gov/documents/coronavirus/BH_Guidance_for_Clinicians_diagnosing_COVID19_685878_7.pdf__;!!LHGHhLUk!_sltzkwVnX4GHUhkXDGvBPjvRsnC6YG0dzJZqRLXxPucCivdRcfO32Jpng8$

